
      

 

Christmas Hamper Collection 
As a school community, we would like to help 

local families in need this Christmas. 

Over the coming weeks, we are asking all 

students to bring in ONE FOOD ITEM PER 

WEEK to contribute to their class hamper in 

their tutor’s room. 

All food items will be collected by the TYs and 

organised into food hampers which will be 

distributed to families just before Christmas. 

Thank you for your contributions –  

they will make a big difference! 

 


